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CONSULTATION SCHEDULE – 12 FEBRUARY 2019 
 

1. RECEIVED FROM TITLE  SUBMISSION BY 

DAERA  Invitation to contribute to scoping a new forestry plan 

for North West forests and woodland 

1 March 2019 

  

Forest Service invites you to participate in the scoping of a new forestry plan in relation to forests and woodland in the 
North West Forestry Planning Area.  

Opportunities identified in the North West scoping document are very similar to those in the Sperrin and Antrim scoping 
documents. If you have responded to the Sperrin or Antrim scoping engagement, and your engagement responses are 
applicable to forestry in Northern Ireland in general, they will be considered as being relevant to North West forests and 
woodland, and a further response will not be anticipated. However, specific comments and information in relation to 
North West would nonetheless be appreciated.  

The North West scoping engagement commenced on 25 January 2019 and will conclude on 1 March 2019.  The scoping 
document and further information can be found on the DAERA website: 

https://www.daera-ni.gov.uk/consultations/scoping-new-forestry-plan-north-west-area-forests-and-woodland 

The survey can be found in Citizen Space: 

https://consultations.nidirect.gov.uk/daera-forest-service/scoping-a-new-forestry-plan-for-north-west  
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